
Consultation	Notice	
	
Chesterton	Community	Sports	College	is	entering	into	a	period	of	official	consultation	on	a	
proposal	to	expand	its	provision.	
	
We	wish	to	build	a	new	high	quality	block	in	order	to	expand	our	current	net	capacity	to	
1050	which	would	mean	we	could	increase	our	PAN	to	210	pupils.		This	is	due	to	a	change	in	
local	demographics	and	an	increase	in	the	demand	for	places.	
	
The	consultation	will	take	place	between	Tuesday	21st	November	until	12	noon	on	Tuesday	
19th	December	2017.		You	can	take	part	by	emailing	your	views	to:	
consult@ccsc.staffs.sch.uk	
	


